M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:           Kathleen G. Reutman

DATE:
August 31, 2016
RE:
Memorandum of Understanding between Children Inc. and Boone County Schools for the Early Learning Center
In support of Kindergarten readiness work, responding to the need for high quality early child care and in support of the Preschool Partnership grant we have negotiated a memorandum of understanding with Children Inc.
I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Annual Memorandum of Understanding for the Early Learning Center, as presented
